
                      

 
Newsletter #5-October 6, 2023 

Mulligan: 
Thanks to everyone who donated towards our 
Mulligan classroom baskets.  The proceeds from 
these baskets go right back to our students, so we 
appreciate your help with this activity.   
     Stop by the Silent Auction tables the day of the 
Mulligan and check out all the baskets.  You may 
want to bid on one of them.   
 
Football Mania: 
Our winner for week #3 of Football Mania is Laura 
Ricke who won $20.  Russ Tomkins is our $20 
winner for Week #4 of Football Mania.  
Congratulations.  
 
No School: 
Remember that there is no school next Friday, 
October 13th.   
 
Blood Drive: 
Thanks to everyone who donated to the St. Joseph 
School Fall Blood Drive.  We had 17 units of blood 
donated from our drive.  We are getting closer to 
our goal.  These donations will help save the lives 
of 51 people in our area who may need blood.  
Thanks to everyone who made our blood drive a 
success. 
 
Raffle Tickets:  
Please finish selling your Mulligan raffle tickets and 
turn them into the office by Thursday, October 
12th.   If you need extra, let me know.  I have more 
in my office.  You may also turn them in the day of 
the Mulligan.  Thank you for your help with this.  
 
 

                                   

Dress Code: 
As you read in your Parent/Student Handbook that 
you received at registration, the season for 
wearing shorts in school is over on October 15th.  
With the weather getting colder, the students need 
to wear appropriate clothing to school.  
     Our policy at St. Joseph School is that the 
students will go outside for recess unless the 
temperature is below 10 degrees.  
 
Circle of Grace Lessons: 
At some time during the next month, the teachers 
will be teaching the Safe Environment “Circle of 
Grace” lessons to their students in grades 
Kindergarten through 8th.  These lessons were 
created by the Diocese of Omaha and adopted by 
the Diocese of Madison to educate and protect the 
health and safety of all children.  Every Catholic 
school in our Diocese will be teaching these lessons 
to their students as well as to the students 
attending religious education programs.  
      These lessons include discussing trusted adults, 
identifying boundaries, respecting others, cyber 
bullying, and more. 
     If you have any questions or would like to see a 
copy of the lessons that are being taught, please 
let me know.  They are online or you can stop in 
my office and look them over.  I would love to 
share these lessons with you.   
 
Mark Your Calendar: 
10/13-No School 
10/14-League Volleyball Tournament at 
            Southwestern.   Good luck Eagles! 
10/15-St. Joseph Parish Mulligan 
10/24-St. Joseph Trunk or Treat 5:30-7:00 p.m. 
10//27-End of 1st Quarter 
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